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Advance Voting Begins Friday in Brown Co
 ( KNZA )--Advance voting for the April 2nd city/school general election will begin Friday  ( March
15 )in the Brown County Clerk's Office.

Voters are reminded that they will need to provide a photo ID card, such as their Kansas Driver's
License, when voting.

Voters may also request an advance ballot by mail by calling the Clerk's Office at 785-742-2581.
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